
What we have been up to in Wells Class 
recently… 
 

The first week back has been full of activity and learning!  

It has been a mix of exciting tales of what we got up to in the holidays and 

getting back into the swing of school. 

 

Maths 
During our maths lessons we have been looking at place value using 

manipulatives, Year 4 have been using Roman Numerals and we’ve been playing 

maths games in groups to extend our knowledge with competitive spirit! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 



English 
 

Our English lessons have involved investigating Non-Fiction text, focused on 

explorers of the world.  We are working on compiling our own informative piece 

of writing, utilising our use of commands, questions and exclamation sentences. 

  We really enjoy learning about pioneering, adventurous, women like Amelia 

Earhart and the amazing Annie Londonderry, not to mention Christopher 

Columbus.  

With the recent good weather, 

we have been working outside for 

the PSHE/development of our 

social skills.  



Remembering the Queen 

With the weather being so nice, 

we were able to go outside for 

our Science and PSHE. Within 

which, we are learning about 

Food and our sense of Family. 



We were invited to St Mary’s church where Rev. Pete gave us the 

opportunity to think about and share our thoughts on the sad passing 

of the Queen.  We wrote sentences in remembrance and reflection of 

the Queen’s service to add to the book of condolences, which is 

available for the public to record their feeling and thoughts also. You 

could go and read our thoughts and add you own.  

 

Term 1 

Geography – International trade 

Music – Guitar and more 

P.S.H.E. - Families and Friendships 

Science – Food and our Bodies 

M.F.L. - Spanish 

R.E. - Creation 

D.T. - Food; A Healthy Diet 

Computing – Connecting Computers 

P.E. - Invasion Games (Hockey) 

 


